
  

 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pio’s in French Polynesia 

September 2025 

It certainly has been a busy month, but we are so thankful for the response we have had from our supporters 
and new churches that have blessed and partnered with us and will be praying and helping us in our mission to 
reach French Polynesia. The Lord has been moving in the services, and we have seen several baptised. The work 
of the Lord continues both here and abroad. We are planning to go back for a few months this coming January. 

 
Thanking all our Partners in Missions for their support and prayers. Contact us if you would like to partner with 

us or support us to get back this coming January. May the Lord bless you! 
 

Anthony, Noralyn and David Pio 
Associate Missionaries (AMP) to French Polynesia 

We closed up 
our trailer for the 

winter and 
began our 
deputation 

visiting 
numerous 

churches in 
Ontario and 

Quebec! 

We thank the Lord we were able to 
attend the 80th annual General 

Conference in St Louis! It was great to 
meet up with old and new friends! 

It was a privilege to be in so many 
churches during September! 

Thankful for the support shown to 
us throughout our travels. We were 

in eight different churches! 
Awesome to see the Lord touching 

and changing people’s lives! 

We were thrilled to 
baptize my two 

nieces and my sister 
in Jesus’ name! 

We had the 
honour of 

officiating at 
our eldest 

son, 
Christopher 
and Abira’s 
wedding on 
Sept 20th! 

 
Welcome to 
the family! 

 
God bless 
them both. 


